COPY.
Eloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

20th November, 1925.

Dear Sirs,
T am in receipt of your letter of the 6th instant,

with its enclosure, respecting the steam trawler "JUAN-KARI"
and in reply I have to say that the Committee will be agreeable
to the 2nd Special Survey No.l of this vescel being carried

out as opportunities occur, provided it be gompleted within
the year of g race allowed by the Society's Rules, that is to
say, by the end of August, 1926. You will be so good as

to inform the Owner accordingly and endeavour t 0 make
arrengements with him for the survey to be held, advising

me a8 to the result,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistent to the Secretary.

The Surveyoré,

BILBAO,

)/d s Register
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